
arson & 0 ^ 
ssociates, Inc. 
Environmental Consultants 

February 27, 2007 

VIA: CERTIFIED MAIL 

Mr. Larry Johnson 
Environmental Engineer 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - District I 
1625 North French Drive 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 

Re: ( lRP-llSSyExcavation Closure Approval Confirmation, Targa Midstream 
ServicesTL.P., Teague 10" High Pressure (Site #73), Unit A (NE/4, NE/4), 
Section 18, Township 23 South, Range 36 East, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
This letter is submitted to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) on 

behalf of Targa Midstream Services, L.P. (TMS) by Larson and Associates Inc. (LA), its agent, to 
document the verbal approval granted by the NMOCD for TMS to close the excavation at the 
above-referenced location. On February 14, 2007, LA, on behalf of TMS, submitted the 
delineation results of the release to the NMOCD in the report titled, "1RP-1188, Targa Midstream 
Services. L.P., Teague 10" High Pressure (Site #73), Unit A (NE/4, NE/4), Section 18, Township 
23 South, Range 36 East, Lea County, New Mexico". On February 16, 2007, based on our 
conversation, you granted verbal approval for TMS to close the excavation. The excavation has 
since been closed and no further action is necessary. Thank you for your consideration in this 
matter. You may contact Mr. Cal Wrangham with TMS at (432) 688-0542 or myself at 
(432) 687-0901 i f you have any questions. We may be reached by emailing 
cwrangham@targaresources.com or mark@laenvironmental.com. 
Sincerely, 

& Associates, Inc. 

Mark J. Larson, P.G., C.P.G., C.G.W.P. 
Sr. Project Manager / President 

Encl. 

cc: Cal Wrangham/TMS 
Don Embrey/TMS 
James Lingnau/TMS 
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